

ST. PHILIP'S COLLEGE

A Point of Pride in the Community

January 20, 2009

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
Commission on Colleges
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane
Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan,

Pursuant to Procedure Two, The Review of Substantive Changes Requiring Only Notification Prior to Implementation, St. Philip's College is providing notification of the relocation of the Vocational Nursing Program Extension Campus.

The St. Philip's College Vocational Nursing Program Seguin Extension Campus will be relocated to the Central Texas Technology Center effective the Spring semester of 2009.

From: Goodwin Primary - Entrepreneurial Center 1297 Churchill Dr. New Braunfels, TX

To: Central Texas Technology Center, 2189 FM 758, New Braunfels Municipal Airport, New Braunfels, Texas 78130

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (210) 486-2900 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Adena Williams Loston, Ph.D.

President

cc: Dr. Michael Johnson

Vice President, Commission on Colleges

Ms. Ruth Dairymple

Interim Vice President of Academic Affairs